
   

 

 

                                    

                              Monday, 16th September 

 

                  * Y11 Assembly 

 

 

    Tuesday, 17th September 

 

* House charity assembly  

 

*  Gardening Club 

 

* Year 11 Parents Information Evening 

 

* Y13 Parents Information Evening & Finance Talk 

 

 

Wednesday, 18th September 

 

* House charity assembly 

 

* Science Club 

 

* Drama trip to 'Grease the Musical' at Bristol Hippodrome 

 

* Y10 Girls Netball (A) vs Dene Magna 

 

Thursday, 19th September  

 

* House charity assembly 

 

* Y8 & Y9 Mixed Hockey (A) vs John Masefield 

 

 

Friday, 20th September 

 

* Jeans for Genes Day 

 

* Shrek weekly Friday rehearsals  
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Dear Newent School Community,  

It has been good to see lessons unfold after the 

administration of books and log-ins. It has been a hugely 

positive experience for the community as students return 

and are ready to meet the challenges and opportunities that 

this academic year promises.  

Please remember, the first person to contact in most 

situations should be your child’s Form Tutor. The best way 

to contact them is via their school email address and they 

will endeavour to respond to your queries at the earliest 

opportunity. Please can I remind you too of our 

communication protocol, which you can find here: 

Communications-Protocol.pdf (newent.gloucs.sch.uk)  Thank 

you for your support with this.  

The new student leadership group were appointed at the 

end of last year. I am sure we will hear and see more of 

them in the future, as we move through the term. The roles 

are as detailed below:  

 

 Joshua Chapman - Health and Wellbeing    

 Etty Mackay - Diversity and Equality    

 Gia Sabey - Principal Student   

 Gracie Theyer - Community    

 Grace Trigg-Howarth – Sustainability  

 

Leadership in Year 11 has also continued with the new 

Prefects starting in their roles and areas of responsibility too 

this week. We already have house events being planned and 

other events which will need these and other students to 

support to help them continue to be successful.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,   

Mrs D Burke  

  

 

https://newent.gloucs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Communications-Protocol.pdf


   

 

Affordable School Uniform  
 

As well as our two suppliers, Gooch Sports and Monkhouse, our website has a preloved section 

which offers donated gently-used uniforms at a fraction of the price, with funds from sales going 

directly back to the school. When you buy on the platform, you are not only investing back into the 

school but also contributing to a more sustainable future, reducing the amount of wearable uniform 

going to land-fill. Click the image below to visit our preloved page. 

 

 
 

Jeans for Genes Day (Friday 20th September) 
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https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/newent-community-school-and-sixth-form-centre


   

 

Attendance Matters 
 

 

Please also be reminded of the updated attendance documentation that has been provided from 

Gloucestershire County Council and highlighted in our previous issues of the Newent News. The 

changes being implemented for the year ahead are in place to improve attendance across our school, 

the county and wider country. As always please contact your child's tutor or our attendance team if 

you require support regarding your child's attendance, we are here to help. 

 

Click the images for more information 
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https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/media/qzohmt1o/gcc-attendance-leaflet-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/media/wciko2sk/gcc-pn-information-leaflet-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/media/gq0oumuv/gcc-prosecution-for-non-attendance-leaflet-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
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Art News 
 

 



   

  

 
Year 12 Induction 2024 

 
We were delighted to welcome our new Year 12 cohort to Newent Sixth Form on Wednesday 
this week. Our new cohort consists of a number of Year 11 students remaining with us and 
also students from other school who have chosen to join Year 12 for the next stage of their 
education. The induction day involved a 'Welcome to Sixth Form' that introduced life in 
Newent Sixth Form. In addition, they attended a Sixth Form specific study skills lesson from 
Mr McCarthy, various team building activities amongst the form groups with Mr Britten and 
also time with their new tutors to get to know each other. We look forward to sharing Year 12 
success over the next two years - it is great to have them with us! 

 

  



   

 

 

 


